
From: sonamy [mailto

Sent: Monday, 22 November 2010 6:19 PM 
To: Kathleen Almond 

Subject: Registration Standard for English Language Skills 

 
Dear Ms Almond 

 

I am writing to provide my feedback about a new standard. 

 

The standard will help to many nursing students who have been struggling with English exams.  

 

I saw many students can not work even though they have an offer from Hospital s due to they could't 

make the sufficient exam results. 

 

This standard will bring good advantages for students and hospitals. 

 

I was told that New Zealand registration standard for English Language skills is much easier than 

Australia because NZ board accept the exam results in several sittings.  

 

The applications can collect scores for registration. OET test is made for collecting each 

sections.  

 

I have been thinking it is unfair Australia Nurse applicants because New Zealand nurses are able to 

get a license without taking the exam. 

 

I hope that applicants can collect OET scores in the future. 

 

Thank you 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jay Parker 
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